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WEEK 6: Term 3 

 
 

Kia Ora Parents and Caregivers 
 

A New Principal Is Appointed-Mrs. Kerry Forse 

Last Thursday night the BOT elected Mrs. Kerry Forse to be our new principal starting in 2017. She 
accepted the position on Friday and once her signed letter of agreement comes this week it will become 
official. Picking a new principal is always a long and involved process and the BOT is to be commended 
for their efforts over Terms 2 and 3. We thank Kea Education for their consultancy and administration. 
Mrs. Forse teaches at Owairoa School in Howick and is in middle management. She has visited the 
school and her husband is a very keen fisherman so they will fit into our community very easily. They 
intend at this time to use the school house. We will give her an official welcome to the school on a time 
suitable to both parties and possibly the Pet Day in Week 1 Term 4 might be a good chance for parents 
to meet her. We congratulate her in gaining this position and look forward to her leadership in 2017 and 
beyond. 
We will have a photo and info on her in next Newsletter 
 

Cross Country Results-Paparimu And School Cross Country 

We took a team of 18 pupils across to Paparimu School for the Hunua Schools cross country 
championships 2 weeks ago. The weather was great but the muddy/ wet conditions made it a very 
tough cross country race!!! Many shoes were lost on the day! 
Those pupils who made the top 30 placings in their races were: 

Yr 6 girls  Alysha-Marie -7th 

Yr 6 boys  Bradley (24th)  Connor (25th)  Cohen (30th)   

Yr 5 boys  Logan – 19th  

Yr 5 Boys  Danyon 30th (and he is a 6 year old!) 

Many thanks to the parents and van driver, John, for transport. A huge thanks to Carl Boyce-O’Meara for 
being our school marshal stuck out in a muddy paddock directing traffic. 
Our school cross country was held last Friday. The top 3 placings in each event were: 

5/6/7 Year olds 

Girls  1st Sadie 2nd Skylah 3rd Katelyn 

Boys  1st Keegan 2nd Danyon 3rd Riley 

8/9/10 Year olds 

Girls  1st Charlotte 2nd Joanne 3rd April 

Boys  1st Logan 2nd Stephen 3rd Marlon 
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11/12/13 Year olds 

Girls  1st Alysha-Marie 2nd Toni  3rd Evana 

Boys 1st Cohen  2nd Ethan 3rd William 

Thanks to the parents and supporters who came along to cheer the runners on. Congratulations to Rimu 
who won the inter-house competition.  
 

Welcome Sifa 

Last week we welcome Sifa our new SWIS worker to our school. He is a lovely pasifika man and we look 
forward to working with him. If any parent wishes to get in contact with him his email is: 
swispapakura@iosis.org.nz  and if any parent wishes to know about what the role entails, please contact 
him or I am happy to help explain. Basically he supports our pupils and parents with home and school. 
SWIS stands for Social Worker in Schools. Sifa will be here every Wednesday.   
 

Olympic Day 

We held our 2016 Olympic Day during the Rio Olympics time. It is hard to believe it is 4 years since our 
2012 event. We held our opening and closing ceremony plus we still had our 2012 Olympic flag to use. It 
was a good chance to put our new ‘New Zealand’ flag up at the end as our old one was getting a bit 
tatty. We use our house competition with a variety of team, individual and fun events. Congratulations 
to Rimu House who won the competition. 
 

New Adventure Playground 

Our old Adventure Playground which has stood for nearly 20 years took only 2/3 hours to come down!!! 
We all have enjoyed watching the progress of getting the new one ready and it is great to see the new 
beams up already despite the rain interfering again. They will have to blow the new cushion fall across 
the field in a big pipe as the wet field will be impossible for a truck. Now that will be exciting. Hopefully 
it should be finished within the next 2 weeks. 
 

Bullet Points 

 Assembly this week is on Friday at 2.15pm. I know we have had to change assembly to Friday a 

few times now but we have to be flexible with events/ meetings that crop up. We will cancel the 

assemble in 2 weeks when Yrs. 7/8 in Wellington-the Gold Card assembly will be on the last 

Friday of the term (23 Sept) 

 New Pyjamas-every pupil got new pyjamas from the Clevedon Presbyterian Church, a fantastic 

gesture which they have done before. We are all very grateful. 

 Thank you Jetstar staff for bringing us boxes of cereals/ snack bars/ drinks etc. as part of their 

support in schools 

 We need some more milk bottle tops for Enviro 

 
 
 
E Noha Ra 
Evan Robson 
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Paparimu and Orere School Cross Country  
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Room 1  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colour me in. 

http://www.google.co.nz/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjUstHfs-rOAhUBkZQKHfKpDmsQjRwIBw&url=http://azcoloring.com/free-printable-dragon-coloring-pages&bvm=bv.131286987,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNH4SxYHX5uaq6_rOdFTw6ViAcYKQg&ust=1472689951213847
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School Calendar - Key 

Dates to Remember 
 

 1 September 2016 

The Board of Trustees will meet next on Thursday 1st September at 6.30pm in the school staff 

room. Minutes of the meetings may be accessed by parents to read and are held in the school 

foyer. 

 

 2 September 2016 

Assembly will be held on Friday 2nd September at 2.10pm. We would love to see as many parent 
there as possible. Parents will be able to take their children home after assembly. 
All Scholastic Book orders must be in by Friday too.  

 

 6 September 2016 

Technology will continue on Tuesday 6th September.  Please remember the correct footwear for 

safety. The bus leaves Orere School when it arrives back from the Kawakawa Bay pick up approx. 

8.20am. Please, could parents of year 7 & 8 student remember to pay their Technology fees as 

soon as possible. Thank you 

 

 7 September 2016 

Final camp meeting for all parents of senior student going on the trip to Wellington in the 

staffroom at 5pm. 

 

 12 – 16 September 2016 

Year 7/8 leave on Monday 12th September on their trip to Wellington and return on 16th 

September. 

 

 14 September 2016 

Netball Funday – more information to come home next week. 

 
 

The School Calendar is now available on our website www.orere.school.nz 

 

 

Facebook 
 
We are on facebook! Please join our group, Orere School, to keep up to date with meetings information 
and happenings at school. 
 

After School Care 

 
Sanita and Mikah are looking for after school care for their 5 year old son, Neil who attends our school. 
If you can help please ring either Sanita on 0224106989 or Mikah on 0273179773 
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Vacancies at Kawakawa Bay Kindy 

Kawakawa Bay Kindergarten has spaces available for children aged 2-5. If they are younger than this 
they are most welcome to come on to the waiting list. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FIREWOOD 

FOR SALE 

Hot Burning 

Phone Fenton 0275 056 905 
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 

Friday  

   Sausage Sizzle 

 
 

On Friday 2nd September 2016 we will be having a Sausage Sizzle to raise money for the senior 
Wellington camp. If you would like to order please fill in the form below and return to school by 
Friday with money.  

 

Name: _____________________ would like to order:                    

 

Sausage in Bread                                                                                         $2.00                                         

                                                                                             

Sausage + drink + Yogurt Stick or ice block                $4.00   
  

 

Total amount enclosed   $............................. 

 
 


